‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37

Baines' New
W ‘: 17th October 2024

Psalms 95:2 ‘Let us come before him with thanksgiving and extol him with music and song’

Our Golden Hearts

Golden Heart Golden Heart
RMS Joseph B 3JB Freya C
RJB Arabella H 3vB Marcus P
RSF Harry B 4JP Emily H
1CW Isabel S-G 4TS Lexie G
1BE Josie K 5SN Lola Taylor
1/2SB Coda E 5RF Mia Jackson
2BS Nina WL 6BW Garry M
2CH Sophia T 6KP George C

School events this week:
e The Reception children showcased their art work at an exhibition in the main school hall on

Tuesday. It was a lovely event, there are clearly some talented artists amongst them.
e 4TS shared a lovely worship today and reminded everyone about being thankful in different ways
and for different things. Many thanks to all the parents/carers that were able to join us.

Coming up:

e Year 5 will be taking part in an African Culture experience on Wednesday 30th October. Year 5
parents are invited to watch an African Presentation at 2:30 - 3:00 p.m.

e High School Open Evenings will be taking place soon. Please see the Year 6 Google Classroom
and Parent App for dates. The deadline for applying for secondary schools is 31st October. This is a
strict deadline, so please have your application for your Year 6 child’s secondary school choices in
on time. Failure to do this can result in you being offered a place in school that you have not chosen.

e The Parent/Carer Coffee & Information Chats programme will continue soon. If there are any
particular topics you would like exploring please let Miss Sawyer know via the beadmin@cidari.co.uk
email.

e |t will not be long before the Christmas Fair is upon us. This year it is being held on Thursday 5th
December and will include three non-uniform days as usual: Thursday 14th, Friday 22nd and Friday
29th November. More details to follow after half term.

Reminders and School News:
e So far we have £432.50 in the Asda ‘cashpot for schools.’ There’s still 44 days left so if you aren’t
already signed up or shopping at Asda please do so, even if just for the next 44 days. Let’s see if we
can get to £1000 towards the Playground Project.
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e Our Bishop’s Harvest Appeal has raised £75.50 so far. Parent Pay will be open for donations until
after half term.

e Our Brilliant Bracelet Girls in Year 5 have raised a whopping great £222.40 for our Playground
Project and bracelets are still in demand. Mrs. Rusling will be buying more beads over half term and
bracelet kits will be on sale again after half term for £1.50.

e The school day ends at 3.15pm. Please leave the school grounds as soon as you have collected
your child/children as we use them for clubs and other services. The children are your responsibility
until 8.45am in the mornings and after 3.15pm unless they attend Early Bird or Bridges.

e There is another school Open Afternoon for Reception Intake September 2025 on Thursday 31st
October 1:30-2:30pm. Please spread the word should you know anyone with children approaching
school age.

e Monday 28th October is an INSET Day for teachers.

St Paul’s Church Events:
e October 19th 10am-2pm - William’s Art Exhibition
e October 23rd 2pm - Afternoon Tea. Tickets - £10
e November 1st 7pm - Quiz with refreshments
e November 23rd 10am - Table Top Sale - Tables £10 each

School closed today for the half term holiday and will re-open at 8.45am on Tuesday 29th
October.

We hope you have an enjoyable week. Stay safe.
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